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Dear fisheries professionals, aquatic resource managers & aquatic biologists: 
Pennsylvania Sea Grant and the USFWS are pleased to announce that the Pennsylvania AIS HACCP 
workshop is scheduled for March 29 & 30, 2005. 
 
WHAT IS AIS HACCP? 
AIS HACCP planning is a methodology adapted from the food industry to identify risks and focus 
procedures to prevent the spread of aquatic invasive species during a variety of aquatic field activities. 
 
WHO SHOULD ATTEND? 
* Aquatic biologists * Fisheries Professionals * Hatchery Operators * Aquaculture Representatives * 
Wetland Biologists * Bait Harvesters & Distributors * Aquatic Resource Managers * Watershed 
Specialists * Anyone Wishing to Learn More to Prevent the Spread of Aquatic Invasive Species * 
 
WHEN: 
March 29, 2005, 1-5 p.m. & March 30, 2005, 8 a.m. - Noon 
 
WHERE: 
U.S. Fish and Wildlife Service, Northeast Fishery Center, 308  
Washington Avenue, Lamar, PA 16848 (near State College, PA) 
 
REGISTRATION: 
The workshop is free, however, pre-registration is required. E-mail, telephone or mail registration 
information (name, affiliation, address, city, state, zip code, phone, and E-mail address) by Monday, 
March 14, 2005 to Sarah Whitney, Pennsylvania Sea Grant, 1450 Edgmont Avenue, Suite 150, 
Chester, PA 19013; telephone 610-304-8753; E-mail: swhitney@psu.edu. 
 
Want more information?  Email swhitney@psu.edu for the full brochure and draft agenda. 
 
------------------------------------------------------------------ 
 
Sarah N. Whitney 
Delaware Estuary Coastal Outreach Specialist 
Pennsylvania Sea Grant 
1450 Edgmont Ave., Suite 150 
Chester, PA 19013 
Phone: 610-304-8753 
Fax: 206-202-5212 
Email: swhitney@psu.edu 
 
********************************* 
 
The Pennsylvania Biodiversity Listserve is intended to promote discussion of biodiversity issues in the 
state.  It is moderated by the Pennsylvania Biodiversity Partnership (PBP) following guidelines posted 
at http://www.pabiodiversity.org/listserve.html.  The opinions expressed in messages are those of the 
authors and NOT the PBP.  To unsubscribe, send the message UNSUBSCRIBE PABIODIV to 
majordomo@webmail.upb.pitt.edu. 
 


